From: Philippa Tuck | NN

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:45 AM
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: S62A/2024/0046, 9a/9b Rosebery Avenue, Harpenden. AL5 2QT

Dear Sir,

| am writing to you in connection with the Planning Application S62A/2024/0046 in the Herts
Advertiser. | would like to give my support to this application. | drive down Rosebery Avenue quite
frequently and the houses are beautiful accept for the 1970’s building which is 9a. The new plans will
completely enhance the road compared to the ugly ‘70’s house.

Yours faithfully

Philippa Tuck





